

Education · Research · Stewardship

Dear Members & Friends,

And like that, summer camp season 2017 is a wrap!

We were pleased to be able to have provided a total of 14 scholarships for BRMC's Youth Outdoors Program this summer. Scholarships fully funded 14 kids between the ages of 4 and 18 to participate in summer nature camps, including Herpetology Camp, Budding Naturalist Camp, Summer Camp, and Chesapeake Watershed Workshop.

Additionally, we are pleased to have partnered with Aldie Horticultural Society, which provided 2 scholarships for 5th graders to join summer camp.

We want to thank you for your generous support of BRMC, which allows us to be able to offer these scholarships. It is our sincere belief that everyone should have the chance to develop appreciation and understanding of nature, and our Youth Outdoors Program provides equal opportunity for children to attend programs in accordance with that vision.

To support the Youth Outdoors Program, you can click here.

Once again, thank you for making this summer camp season a success.

Warm regards,

Michael



Summer Campers, 2017